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Challenges OEC Staff 
After the resignation of the Civil Rights Investigator in January, 2021, the 
position was hired and the new investigator began in June, 2021. The 
ongoing turnover of this position continues to pose a challenge for the 
office.  Because of the statewide turnover in the OEC offices, the 
Directors are put in the position of sharing resources.  Currently, the UAA 


